
THANK YOU SO MUCH! 

JANUARY – FEBRUARY 2025 

ICP NEWSLETTER: As I have visited churches over the past ten years, I’ve always been happy to 
see our ICP Newsletter (mailed from Texarkana) posted for the membership to see and read. I 
generally contribute articles or information in that newsletter similar with what I share in my 
report. Several have asked why I send a separate report. The answer is simple: to acknowledge that 
I have received your offerings and am so very grateful for your support. Occasionally, I add personal 
information, even family pictures, knowing most of you began supporting me as far back as 1993.  
If you are not receiving the ICP Newsletter in your mailbox each month, please let me or Brother 
Bill Johnson know so you can be added to our mailing list. Please check out my articles and pictures 
promoting our new VBS curriculum, The Master of the Sea, and Character Code for Life. God bless! 
 

Financial Support Reports for January and February 2025 

Those who sent to my Salary and Work Fund through First Baptist Church, Cave City, in the past two months were: 

 JANUARY 
 

Avery MBC, Avery, TX                      $ 150.00 
Avondale MBC, W. Memphis, AR     $ 200.00 
Anonymous, Somerset, KY         $ 150.00 
Bethel MBC, Bethel, OK         $ 418.56 
Bethel MBC, Texarkana, TX              $  50.00  
Calvary MBC, Hamburg, AR         $ 125.00 
Cedar Grove MBC, Cave City, AR    $ 100.00 
Central MBC, Newport, AR         $ 100.00 
Echo Hills MBC, Redwater, TX         $ 100.00 
Faith MBC, New Boston, TX         $ 103.95 
First Baptist Church, Cave City, AR  $ 500.00 
First Landmark MBC, Sheridan, AR  $ 400.00 

Flatwoods MBC, Mountain View, AR  $ 200.00 
Lakeview MBC, Spiro, OK           $   25.00 
Massard MBC, Ft. Smith, AR           $ 362.00 
Maxville MBC, Cave City, AR           $ 100.00 
Mt.Calvary MBC, Pleasant Plains       $ 125.00 
Oaklawn MBC, Hot Springs, AR         $ 300.00 
Pleasant Valley MBC, Batesville, AR  $ 100.00 
Ring’s Chapel MBC, Cave City, AR    $ 122.00 
Southside MBC, Star City, AR            $ 100.00 
Victory MBC, Russellville, AR           $ 350.00 
Mike and Patty Smith, Batesville,AR   $  50.00 
Tina Tuggle, Cave City, AR-Foreign     $ 250.00

 

                                                                                       FEBRUARY 

Avery MBC, Avery, TX                      $ 150.00 
Avondale MBC, W. Memphis, AR     $ 200.00 
Anonymous, Somerset, KY               $ 150.00 
Bethel MBC, Bethel, OK         $ 272.69 
Bethel MBC, Texarkana, TX             $   50.00   
Calvary MBC, Hamburg, AR         $ 125.00 
Cedar Grove MBC, Cave City, AR    $ 100.00 
Central MBC, Newport, AR         $ 100.00 
Echo Hills MBC, Redwater, TX         $ 100.00 
Faith MBC, New Boston, TX         $ 103.95 
First Baptist Church, Cave City, AR  $ 500.00 
First Landmark MBC, Sheridan, AR  $ 400.00 
Flatwoods MBC, Mountain View, AR $ 200.00 
Lakeview MBC, Spiro, OK          $   25.00 

Massard MBC, Ft. Smith, AR           $ 547.35 
Maxville MBC, Cave City, AR           $ 100.00 
Mt.Calvary MBC, Pleasant Plains       $ 125.00 
Oaklawn MBC, Hot Springs, AR         $ 300.00 
Pleasant Valley MBC, Batesville, AR  $ 100.00 
Ring’s Chapel MBC, Cave City, AR    $ 111.00 
Southside MBC, Star City, AR            $ 100.00 
Victory MBC, Russellville, AR           $ 350.00 
David & Jill Carr , Cave City Foreign     $ 100.00  
Bonnie Ketrun, Cave City, AR Foreign  $ 200.00 
Mike & Patty Smith, Batesville,AR       $  50.00 
Tina Tuggle, Cave City, AR  Foreign     $ 250.00  
James Street, Batesville, AR Foreign    $ 500.00  
NE Arkansas District Ladies Aux          $ 169.00 

 

John & Sharon Sanders partnering with Bill and Rita Johnson and the ministry of Calvary MBC, Hamburg, AR 


